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DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

UPDATE ON BUDGET WORKSHOPS AND STRATEGIES

SUMMARY:

The City is currently in the FY 19 budget preparation process. This discussion item seeks an update on the
scheduling of the budget workshops and a discussion of strategies.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION: No
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